X/
520 Eldon Street - Lynchburg, Virginia 24501
\/ ISTAS SCHOOL Phone (434) 846-0301 - Fox (434) 526-1004

www.newvistasschool.org

March 1, 2024

Dear New Vistas School Community, ,
On behalf of the Board of Directors, faculty, staff, and the students of New Vistas School, we
are pleased to share the following update with you regarding the progress of the Mind-Body-
Spirit Capital Campaign. Since inception of the campaign in January 2018, New Vistas School
has successfully raised over $1.7 million in support of this campus enhancement. The end
result will be an additional facility on our existing campus, providing current and future
students with a dedicated space to exercise, play, and learn. Students will greatly benefit from
their first-ever gymnasium, two science classrooms, and an art classroom.

This impactful project would not be possible without the numerous individuals, corporations,
and foundations who have generously donated in support of the Capital Campaign. Every
donation is valued, and every donation has helped us achieve record-breaking fundraising
success. We recently received a donation to the Capital Campaign from an alumni’s
grandparent who made their gift as a tribute: “Our gift is in honor of all who have made - and
make - New Vistas School succeed.” This testimonial speaks volumes about the effect that all
our constituents have — and continue to make — on our extraordinary school. Since 1986, our
students, their teachers and families, along with our donors, have all impacted our continued
success. We are excitedly awaiting the completion of our new building on campus, and we
remain truly grateful to the NVS community for the outpouring of support of this meaningful
project that aligns with our mission to provide children with learning, attention, and
emotional challenges with opportunities to reach their full potential.

Construction of the new building is progressing very well, and we are appreciative of our
partnership with Coleman-Adams Construction, Inc. The concrete floor is complete; the
plumbing is roughed in; HVAC ductwork is in process, as is the stone mason work. The
sitework continues, and a retaining wall and storm water maintenance is currently in process.
We are targeting a Summer completion of the project, and we anticipate operating in our new
facility next school year.

Thank you to all who have supported the Capital Campaign. You have made a difference in

the lives of these exceptional children.
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